



September 17, 2010


			VIA E-MAIL

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:	COMCAST’S RESPONSE TO NOTICE SEEKING COMMENTS ON 
WASHINGTON INDEPENDENT TELECOMMUNICATIONS ASSOCIATION’S
USF CONCEPT PAPER - Docket No. UT-100562

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Pursuant to your notice dated September 1, 2010, please file the attached Response to Notice Seeking Comments on Washington Independent Telecommunications Association’s USF Concept Paper in connection with the above-referenced docket.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 



Rhonda Weaver
Sr. Director of Government Affairs
Comcast Cable
(360) 481-1377 (cell)
(360) 357-1265 (department fax)
Rhonda_weaver@cable.comcast.com


Enclosure

Cc:  Brian Thomas, WUTC (E-mail)
